PROFESSIONAL INTEREST GROUP ACTIVITIES

Information Technology Interest Group (ITIG)
Evening Seminar

Topic . Electronic Product Code (EPC) - Linking the Virtual Supply Chain
Speaker . Mr. Suen Kwok Kwong, Head of Standards & Technologies

Division, The Hong Kong Article Numbering Association
Date . Friday, 14 May 2004
Time : 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

(Snacks and beverages will be served at 6:45p.m.)
Language . English
Venue . HKICPA Meeting & Training Centre

Room 1205, 12/F, Tower Two Lippo Centre, 89 Queensway, Hong Kong
Admission Fee . HKD50 per person for HKICPA members

HKD60 per person for Non HKICPA members

HKICPA CPD Credit : 1hour
Hour

About ITIG Technology Forum Talk (“TFT")

Starting in 2004, in order for ITIG members to continue to be at the forefront of information technology, your ITIG has
specially created the Technology Forum Talk ("TFT") which will take place monthly on a Friday evening at the HKICPA
Conference Room. The Forum will consist of a series of talks given by the Hong Kong and overseas IT experts on
delivering what's new in IT in HK or in global markets, so that members are well aware of the latest world trends so as to
appropriately position themselves in the market place.

About the "TFT" topic on 14 May 2004

« Introduction of Electronic Product Code (EPC) / Radio Frequency Identification (RFID)
« How does EPC work
« New Opportunity that EPC will bring to Hong Kong

About the Speaker

Mr. K. K. Suen joined the Hong Kong Article Numbering Association (HKANA) in 1995 with over 18 years of experience
in System Development and Consultancy.

As the Head of Standards & Technologies Division of the Hong Kong Article Numbering Association, Mr Suen's
responsibilities including advising local industries on the application of international EAN/UCC standards and
technologies. As part of the role, his responsibilities also include developing and instructing EDI/EC training programs
and local implementation guidelines to users & service providers.

Reqistration

The admission fee for attending "TFT" is HK$50 per person for HKICPA member and HK$60 for Non-HKICPA member.
The number of places is limited and priority will be given to ITIG members on a first-come-first-served basis in case of
over-subscription.

For members who wish to attend the event, please complete the attached reply slip and return it to the Standards &
Technical Department of the Society on or before 13 May 2004 (Thursday), together with either your credit card
details or a cheque. Enrolment by fax will be accepted only for HKICPA Visa card payments.

No further confirmation letter will be sent unless your reservation of seat is unsuccessful. Should you have any
questions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Karen Moy of the Standards & Technical Department at
2287 7089 in the first instance.
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